
 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service 

      For Children with Disabilities 

 Newsletter w/c 31st July 2023 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around 

Halton, as well as other general information which you may find useful. You can 

find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online or contact the 

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 

Cheshire Autism Practical Support - ChAPs 
 

 
 
 

You can read their regular newsletters which include details and information on all 
their activities. A copy of the August newsletter is attached to this email. 
 
For more information on ChAPS you can check out their website here, or call 
0344 850 8607, or drop them an email at info@cheshireautism.org.uk .  
 
You can also request to join their Facebook page where you’ll find support, advice 
and signposting – please note this a private group and only parents will be given 
access once you are a ChAPS member; no professionals will be admitted. 

 

Accessing the Halton Local Offer  

 
The Halton Local Offer team have been listening to feedback from parents and 
carers to help make accessing the many available resources and information easier 
for you.  
The new QR codes in the section information guide will now take you directly to the 
information you need, and we’ll be sharing these at our various events throughout 
the summer.  
 

Cheshire Autism Practical Support (ChAPS) is a 

registered charity who offer practical advice, support 

and services across Cheshire for families of young 

people with Autism Spectrum Condition or Asperger’s 

Syndrome whether diagnosed or not.  

They run monthly parents meetings, positive 

parenting courses helping with behaviour, anxiety 

etc., activities for children, young people and adults 

on the spectrum, and lots more. 

 

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
https://www.cheshireautism.org.uk/
mailto:info@cheshireautism.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/groups/cheshireautismpracticalsupport
https://www.cheshireautism.org.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
https://www.cheshireautism.org.uk/


 
 

 
 

Don’t forget, your feedback and suggestions help us to keep improving the Halton 
Local Offer for families across our borough – click here to share your feedback! 

 

 

 

 

 

https://halton.me/local-offer-contact-us/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/


 
 

 
 

SEND R US Youth Club 

 
 

SEND R US are holding their Youth Club for young people aged 11 years and 
upwards on Friday 4th August between 6pm-8pm at Brookvale Recreation Centre in 
Runcorn. Come along and have some fun, plus refreshments will be provided.  
 
Please note, all children need to be accompanied by a parent/carer. 
To book a place, please message the SEND R US team through their Facebook 
page here.  

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100083154079789
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100083154079789
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100083154079789


 
 

 
 

Summer Fun at the Sensory Hive 

 
 
The Sensory Hive have lots of Summer Fun activities with Mr Tumble and Friends 
throughout August. Sessions cost £13.50 and includes a sensory gym session. For 
more information and to book your places visit their website here. 
 

https://bookwhen.com/thesensoryhive#focus=ev-sfj0-20230729130000
https://bookwhen.com/thesensoryhive#focus=ev-sfj0-20230729130000


 
 

 
 

The A World UK shares some ideas and 

suggestions for Autism friendly holidays 
 

 
 

 

 

MAX cards 

 
 

You can visit the MAX Card website for further details or check out the Local Offer. 

Cards cost £2.50 and can be collected from Warrington Road Children’s Centre in 

Widnes, or Glendale Family Centre in Runcorn (available Monday to Friday 9am to 

4.30pm – please note, it is cash payments only).  

You can email AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk or call 0151 511 

6560 for more details 

 

 

 

 

The A World UK have been sharing 

ideas and suggestions for Autism 

friendly holiday places and 

destinations on their Facebook 

page. 

If you’re thinking about a holiday or 

short break why not check out their 

social media post to get some 

inspiration? 

Click here to visit their Facebook 

page or you can check out their 

website here. 

As summer holidays start don’t 

forget that Max Cards are available 

for our families in Halton.  

The card is designed to help 

families save money on great days 

out at castles, zoos, bowling alleys 

and more.  

https://mymaxcard.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
https://www.theaworlduk.com/
https://mymaxcard.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/theaworlduk
https://www.facebook.com/theaworlduk
https://www.theaworlduk.com/
https://www.theaworlduk.com/


 
 

 
 

Widnes Vikings summer activities across Halton 

 
 

The coaches from Widnes Vikings Sports Foundation will be out and about in the 
community this summer helping young people get involved in a variety of sports. 
There are venues across the borough - all you need to do is arrive at the various 
parks and you can participate in sessions.  
 
All sessions will be free, and the Foundation will be giving prizes away to young 
people who participate throughout the summer. Click here for more information. 
 
Please note: Young people who are attending the Lions Development Programme 
(U12s U13s, U14s) on Friday mornings at the DCBL must have a water bottle and 
moulded boots to use during sessions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://widnesvikings.co.uk/vikings-sports-foundation-going-on-tour/?fbclid=IwAR2CZkNVMV1MD_SHjvz-0Xbh0tj0A8yLzTEgBDDEDSacMxLbRXkbbaRo9bo
https://widnesvikings.co.uk/vikings-sports-foundation-going-on-tour/?fbclid=IwAR2CZkNVMV1MD_SHjvz-0Xbh0tj0A8yLzTEgBDDEDSacMxLbRXkbbaRo9bo


 
 

 
 

Free community buffet in Runcorn 

 

 
 
Come along to the Summer Kettle community buffet on Thursdays and Fridays 
during August between 12pm-1pm. Thursdays will be at Halton Brook Community 
Centre, and Fridays at Palacefields Community Centre. There’s no need to book, 
you can just drop in! Check out the Four Estates Facebook page here for more 
information. 

https://www.facebook.com/FourEstatesRuncorn
https://www.facebook.com/FourEstatesRuncorn


 
 

 
 

Summer Holiday activities across Halton 
 

 
 
 

Activities are available in both Runcorn and Widnes and include sport, drama, 

arts, music and health and wellbeing activities. Here’s a selection below of some 

of the many activities on offer, and we’ll continue to promote these through our 

newsletter over the summer. Visit the Halton Borough Council website here 

to see all the flyers for the activities, and you can click here to find out more 

about the services available for children and young people across Halton.  

 

You can also click on this link for a full up-to-date list of the activities and a 

google map showing the areas in Halton where activities will be taking place long 

with the providers contact details and information on accessibility for children 

and young people with SEND (the table with the list of SEND keys is below).   

 

You can also find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online 

or contact the Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 

 

 
 

There are lots of FREE activities during the 
Summer holiday period for school aged children, 
from Reception to Year 11, who receive 
benefits-related to free school meals.  
 
There are also a number of places available to 
other vulnerable groups of children and young 
people, such as SEND, Young Carers, and 
young people not in education, employment or 
training (NEET). Most of the activities are 4 
hours a day, over 4 days and include a FREE 
Lunch each day.  
 

https://hbcnewsroom.co.uk/kidsevents/
https://hbcnewsroom.co.uk/children-young-people-poster-board/
https://hbcnewsroom.co.uk/children-young-people-poster-board/
https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/health/hit/start/haf.aspx
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/health/hit/start/haf.aspx
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/leisure/


 
 

 
 

Family Fun at Murdishaw Community Centre 

 

Murdishaw Community Centre are hosting their Family Fun event on Monday 14th 

August from 1pm-4pm. It’s free admission and there will be refreshments available 

too! 

 

https://murdishaw.haltoncommunitycentres.co.uk/


 
 

 
 

Inclusivitee Summer Club 

 

Don’t forget that Inclusivitee are running their summer holiday club for children and 

young people aged 10-17 with SEND on various dates throughout the summer 

holidays at Moon Meadow Scout hut in Widnes, with dates throughout August. 

Spaces are limited so please email inclusiviteeuk@gmail.com to register for a 

place and check out their Facebook page here for more information. 

mailto:inclusiviteeuk@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/InclusiviteeCIC
https://www.facebook.com/InclusiviteeCIC


 
 

 
 

This newsletter provides general information and resources for parents and carers of 
young people with SEND, and for professionals who support them. Please note, 
while we take every care to ensure the information we share is accurate the 
information provided is not a direct recommendation from the Short Breaks Service 
and we recommend that you complete your own research about the information and 
events we signpost. 
 

We recognise that not all of the information in this newsletter will be relevant to 
everyone included on the mailing list. If there is some specific information you would 
like to see more of, or information from a certain service that you’d like to share 
please let me know and I will try to include next time. If you do not wish to continue 
receiving this newsletter, please let me know. 
 

     Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk  

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities Halton Borough Council 

Tel: 0151 511 6560 

Email: AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk 

mailto:Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk

